NOTICE
OF

CANCELATION

THE REGULAR MEETINGS OF THE CUNNINGHAM TOWN BOARD BUDGET
COMMITTEE SCHEDULED FOR MONDAY, NOVEMBER 24, 2003 AND MONDAY, DECEMBER 22,
2003 HAVE BEEN CANCELED.

THE NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING OF THAT COMMITTEE IS

JANUARY 26, 2004 AT 7:00 P.M.

PHYLLIS CLARK
TOWN CLERK



